UNIVERSITA DEGLI STUDI
DI PERUGIA

Perugia, 11/05/2020

Esteemed Rector of the Chongqing University of Arts and Sciences,

Dear Prof. Huang Weijiu

The old saying goes that it is in times of trouble that true friends come forward. Without
a doubt, you have today presented us with a great token of your friendship, solidarity
and love, thus earning an everlasting place in the heart of the academic community of
the Universita degli Studi di Perugia.

With the utmost gratitude and appreciation, we have immediately put your 10’000
medical masks to good use.

Allow me to deeply thank you, both on a personal level and on behalf of our institution,
for your precious help and support during these difficult times.

Hoping to meet you in person and to strengthen the bonds between our two institutions,

Best Regards,

The Rector



